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Submission: I am supporting the SRV. I have done some of my own research on rates at other coastal councils and I understand
that this rate rise will bring us closer in line with others. If an increase had been done earlier it may not have needed to be as
high. That is beside the point now though. The end cost of the rates after the SRV will be well worth it to live and run a
business in this area and I am looking forward to the increase maintenance of councils assets





